4

HEALTH » HYGIENE ~ HOME

July 7, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

We used GreenUp Consultants, LLC in the fall of 2013 for implementation of our
OHSAS 18001 management system. Their expertise and strengths helped us greatly in
closing our gaps and expediting us to audit readiness and certification. We were

extremely pleased with our results. In addition, GreenUp helped us develop and
implement a solid foundation system that continues to be sustainable and ever growing.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 636-970-8214.
Regards,
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Lynn Feagan-Wilson
Environmental, Health and Safety Manager

Reckitt Benckiser
30 Arrowhead Industrial Blvd. -- St. Peters, MO 63376
Tel: (636) 397-5211 -- Fax (636) 970-8228



